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Deny Dean

I should like to have an early opportunity ef discussing 
with the Deans of the Faculties mused above the possibility of formulating 
s University polley In the matter ef fwmsaMftb Kaoegnlslng the valuable 

work wht ah Is being dene la eeny quarters and anxious as I mb to do every­
thing to continue ajd Increase support for this purpose fro» all available 
aouroes, I feel the need of gaining e oonepeetue of the problem as a 
whole. I am sure you will agree with me that It is only when looted at 
from the point of view ef the University that proper perspective can be 
obtained, end It I» for that reason that 2 should value the advise of 
the Deans In surveying the situation.

I suggest that it will eventually be neoeeaary to ask 
•ash Acuity to make a somewhat careful report on ite present activities 
and plans but in the oe.-.atlee it would be helpful to me if we could have 
a preliminary conversation.

t should be glad If tee Deans would wet me at four p.a. 
on October and In sy room.

?ou may desire in the meantime to submit a brief document 
expressing your views on toe subject, but my Idea la that this meeting 
should be preliminary and teat no bulk of documente should be circulated 
beforehand.


